The bills proposed for the 2020 session on gun control that have been written are unconstitutional in
every sense of their writing. There is nothing in these Bill's to save lives but hinder all legal gun owners
and future owners. You are jeopardizing people's lives on a over reach of power.

Vote "NO" against these insane bills for the people in Oregon deserve better then being held
accountable for bad actions.

Thank you. Jerald Troy Laub.



